
From: Kauss, Kent
Sent: 7/14/2014 6:15:54 PM
To: Randolph, Edward F. (edward.randolph@cpuc.ca.gov)

Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC)Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: economic development rate language

We don't have any such language so far as I am aware. We did have language in an Adam Gray 
bill earlier this to codify the EDR but the bill stalled.

We have had discussions on the Gigafactory but don't recall language as it was meant as an 
administrative fix. I will double check.

On Jul 14, 2014, at 4:51 PM, "Randolph, Edward F." <edward.r3Hdolph@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote:

I believe Trina has said that PG&E was drafting statutory language that would 
help with the gigawatt factory economic development rate. Can I see what you 
are working on?

Thanks.

Edward Randolph | Director, Energy Division 
California Public Utilities Commission

505 Van Ness Avenue, Room 4004 
San Francisco, CA, 94102
415-703-2083 | edward.randolph@cpuc.ca.gov
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